
18th  November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Primet has been really busy over the last two weeks, the children have been brilliant during assessment week. We have 

been celebrating wellbeing with all the children today linked to Children in Need. Thank you to everyone coming in casual 

clothes and raising lots of money for this cause. Becky our Education Mental Health Practitioner who works in school on 

Wednesday has been in today working with all the classes looking at kindness and friendships. It looked lots of fun, the   

children were playing with balloons! We have also had the Be Free team in with Year 5 and Year 6 teaching the children 

about how to be better friends. 

This week has also been Anti Bullying week, the children have been looking at this topic during PHSE lessons in the          

afternoons. 

Year 5 completed a lovely Remembrance Service, last Friday, in front of the school and parents which taught everyone 

about the loss of lives in conflicts around the world. We also, had a visit from our MP Andrew Stephenson on the same day 

and he was very impressed with all the children in school and its achievements over the past 12 months. Well done to    

everyone. 

The children have had lots of coaches in school to support the PE in school. We are pleased to have the Nelson and Colne 

Rugby Club in teaching the children the skills to this game. We have also had a Boxercise coach in with the Pendle Sports 

School Partnership teaching the children fitness skills. 

Mr Ariss took the Year 4 Maths team to a competition last week and they all had a wonderful time looking at challenging 

questions and puzzles. As a school we feel it is important that the children represent Primet at as many events and competi-

tions as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support and we are always free to speak with every day at school.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

NEWS 

 

The children all looked amazing 

dressed up for Children in Need!  

We would like to say a HUGE Thank 

you to everyone who has donated 

so far…. 

Up to now we have raised £131.50 



NEWS 18th November 2022 

Certificate & Award Winners 
 

18th November 2022 
Year R:  Masooma, Umar, George 
Year 1:  Oliver, Brian, Arbaz 
Year 2:  Charlie, Muhammad Ali, Elena 
Year 3: Noel, Rubab, Codie 
Year 4: Anayah, Muhammad Shabir, Lacey 
Year 5: Olivia, Jacob, Maya  
Year 6: Ruqayyah, Grace, Hassan, Charleigh-Rae 
Lunchtime award: Rafeh, Roman  
Attendance:  KS1 Year 2 KS2 Year 6  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Applications for a place in Reception 2023 

Open Evening Tuesday 29th November 2022 3.15pm-6.00pm 

Applications have now opened for places in Reception for September 2023 for those children who will have a 4th birthday 

between 1st September 2022 and 31st August 2023.  

If you or someone you know has a child due to start School in 2023. Come along to one of our open evenings. You will be 
able to meet the staff, view the school and look at all the amazing work that goes on in our Reception Class.  

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Thursday 24th November  – Parents evening 
Tuesday 29th November - EYFS Open Evening 
6th December -KS1 Dress rehearsal am/pm 
7th December- KS1 Nativity performance(Y1/
EYFS) afternoon 
8th December -KS1 Nativity performance(Y1/
EYFS) evening 6pm 
9th December -Christmas dinner at school 
12th December -Christmas parties 
15th December -Reports will be given out 
16th December -Break up at 1:15pm  

Santa’s Crafthouse 

Tuesday 29th November 

13:00 – 15:00 

Venue—Primet Primary School  

Lancashire Adult Learning will be holding a free Christmas 

craft event and you are invited to come along and take 

part with your child. Places are limited and will be                     

allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please contact 

Ros Eccles, Family Support Worker to book your place by 

Thursday 24th November. 


